
 
 

NOTICE 4: ARIPO UPDATES ON COVID-19 
 

20 April 2020 

 

In view of the Pandemic of COVID-19, the Government of the Republic of 

Zimbabwe has extended the national lockdown for a further 14 days ending 

on 03 May 2020.  

 

Therefore, the Headquarters shall remain closed to the public until 03 May 2020. 

 

However, the Director General of ARIPO reiterates that the Office remains 

operational with its staff working from home. The users are strongly advised to 

use the Office’s 24-hour online services to file applications and make online 

payments. 

 

For any queries, please feel free to contact the following officers through email 

or telephone:  

 

Mr J. Kabare 

Telephone: +263 772 277 607   

E-mail: jkabare@aripo.org  

 

Mr C. Pundo 

Telephone: +263 712 265 327 

Email: cpundo@aripo.org  

 

The Office will keep users updated on the situation as it evolves.  

 

 
Fernando Dos Santos 

Director General 
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